Prayer Requests

WPlease continue to keep the following in your prayers:

WMary Titchenell is waiting for her appointment to have a biopsy done of her thyroid,

Please keep Mary in your prayers that all comes back normal.

WKeith Kisner is in need of prayers regarding his cancer. He is in Room 291 at Ruby
Memorial Hospital.

WKim Dumire is getting closer to end of treatments!

wJoann Matheny is now home from UHC.

WTerri Puccio is on Hospice Care.

¥The Goody Family from Parkersburg. They are friends of Tom Little.

WMargret Brand (recovering from cancer treatment).

¥wDavid McDougal is now in Health South in Morgantown. Please continue to keep
him in your prayers.

wJerry Kerns (diagnosed with cancer, again).

WwJeri Adams (recovery from surgery).

WArlene Summers (admitted to hospital this past week. Awaiting test results)
¥wBrenda Born’s mother-in-law responding well to clinical trial for her cancer.

Songs of Praise
Bible Class
Opening Song - #480 “Blessed Assurance”
Dismissal Prayer
Worship Assembly
Praise Medley
Song #2 “We Praise Thee, O God” vs. 1&2
Song #3 “Hallelujah, Praise Jehovah” vs. 1&2
Song #4 “To God Be The Glory” vs. 1&2
Announcements
Song #3800 — “What A Friend We Have In Jesus”
Prayer
Song - #346 "He Lives”
Lord’s Supper
Collection
Song - #421 “Sweet, Sweet Spirit”
Morning Lesson
Invitation Song - #552 “Have Thine Own Way”
Closing Song - #738 “Take The Name Of Jesus With You”
Dismissal Prayer

Good Morning &
Welcome!

News and Notes
Nursery School Giving Tree — There are many items on the “Giving Tree” located in

the front foyer next to the Library. These are items that are needed to get our Nursery
School started again soon. We are extending this another week. If you would rather
give a monetary donation, you can give it to Edwina Summers or Dianne Tonkery,
Thank you so much for your generosity!!

[Teachers, Elders & Deacons Workshop — If you are interested in attending the

Elders, Deacons, Teachers Workshop scheduled at OVU this coming Saturday,
August 8", please see Kevin. If you have even considered serving as a deacon/elder,
lyou are encouraged to attend. WH will pick up tab for workshop!

Blood Drive - We had 14 units of blood donated at our recent blood drive for the Red
Cross. Thanks to all who came out to donate!

Wedding Shower Brunch — There will be a Wedding Shower in honor of Erika

Trickett and Caleb Lough on Saturday, August 29" at 11:00 AM in the Lower
Fellowship Hall. They are registered at Target and Amazon. Everyone is welcome!
If you have any questions, please see Mary Lough.

Friday Night Sing — We will be hosting the Area Wide Friday Night Sing on Friday,
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August 28" at 7:00 PM. There is a sign up sheet on the back table for finger foods,
Please try to plan on attending as we are the host. If you have questions, see Darrell
Conaway.

Answer to last week:

Can You Find the 16 Books of the Bible in this Paragraph

I once made a remark about the hidden books of the Bible. It was a lulu. Kept people
looking so hard for facts and for others it was a revelation. Some were in jam,
especially since the names of the books were not capitalized. But the truth finally
struck home to numbers of readers. To others it was a real job. We want it to be a|
most fascinating few moments for you. YES, THERE WILL BE SOME REALLY
EASY ONES TO SPOT. Others may require judges to help them. I will quickly|
admit it usually takes a minister to find one of them and there will be loud
lamentations when it is found. A little lady says she brews a cup of tea so she can
concentrate better. See how well you can compete. Relax now, for there are really
sixteen names of books of the Bible in this paragraph.

Bible Incomplete: Fill in the missing letters to complete the passage.
Solution next week!




